
 

 

 
 

Lausanne, 14 July 2025 
 

Perescu Lucian-Eugen 
President 
Federatia de Padel Romania 

_________________________  
 
 
Dear President, 
 
I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to your Team for participating in the FIP Euro Padel Cup 2025. 
 
Your presence, commitment, and sportsmanship have contributed to making this event nothing but special. Please convey my sincere 
congratulations to each member of the Team, from the athletes to the coaches and the entire staff. 
 
This year’s FIP Euro Padel Cup marked a historic milestone: the 14th edition of the event, yet the first edition under the new, inclusive 
competition format. For the first time, National Teams from across Europe had the opportunity to compete on an international stage 
designed to reflect the growth and diversity of European padel.  
 
This format represents a turning point for our sport, celebrating excellence at the top and investing in the future of our sport by giving 
visibility, motivation, and inspiration to emerging Teams and developing federations.  
 
I truly hope that your Team, staff, and supporters enjoyed the event both on and off the court. Regardless of the results, it was a 
genuine celebration of different cultures, traditions, and unity. Seeing so many flags together filled my heart with immense joy and was 
a testament to the sustainable growth of European padel.  
 
Thank you once again for your trust, your commitment, and your continued collaboration.  
 
I look forward to many more shared moments of success and emotion as we continue this journey together, growing and evolving 
padel across Europe and beyond. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Luigi Carraro  
President  
International Padel Federation (FIP) 


